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Arnold Trail Snowmobile Club
NEWSLETTER
Friday, January 8th, 2021 @ 5:00 pm
Venue: Stratton Plaza



	Attendees:
John Morris
Steve StJean
Katie Rolbiecki
Darren Boivin
Robin StJean
Others
	Title:
ATSC President
ATSC Vice President
Treasurer
Trail Master-North
Membership Chair
SMC Members

	
	

	Topics/Business Items
	Details/Progress/Discussions/Suggestions

	Meeting Commences
	Meeting commenced at 5:00 pm.  Notes of November’s meeting can be found on the ATSC website.

	Treasurer’s Report

	The Treasurer’s report was read and accepted by all members present.

	Steve StJean
ATSC Vice President
	Polar Blast: Due to COVID, the vintage sleds will be cancelled.  The silent auction will still take place at the Stratton Plaza.  Please drop off donated items to Katie Rolbiecki or at the Plaza.  In addition to the silent auction, we will still hold the super raffle at Trail’s End.

	Darren Boivin
Trail Master-North
	Trails are cut and ready for snow to groom.  Please use caution for exposed rocks and water holes.


	Tom LeMont
Trail Master-South
	Absent

	Robin StJean
Membership Chair
	Lots of memberships have been coming in.  If you have not yet joined our club, please do!

	John Morris
ATSC President
	· Trail maps are currently being printed, and we should have them in a week.  You will notice they have a new look!
· On-line Auction:  Items are needed as soon as possible in order to get them posted.  Andy Brann has donated a storage unit to hold the items until the auction is over.
· Grants have been approved.
· Andy Brann is donating steel boxes for donations, which will be located at trail intersections.
· Groomers are ready to go – just waiting for more snow!

	Meeting Adjourned
	The meeting was motioned to be adjourned at 5:11pm by all members present.  The next meeting will be held on February12th at 5:00pm at The White Wolf.
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